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May 11, 2000

Mr. Thomas Bauhs

Chevron Products company

P. O. Box 6004

San Ramon, California 94539

Subject:  Addendum 1 to GR Report #346461.05-2, Work Plan for Off-site Monitoring Well Installation
at Chevron Service Station #9-8139, 16304 Foothill Boulevard, San Leandro, California.

Mr. Bauhs:

At the request of Chevron Products Company. (Chevron), Gettler-Ryan Inc. (GR) has prepared this
addendum for installation of an additional off-site groundwater monitoring well at the above referenced
site. One additional off-site groundwater monitoring well (MW-14) will be installed in addition to two wells
(MW-12 and MW-13) proposed in GR’s original work plan for this site (GR Report #346461.05-2, dated
March 17, 2000). This additional well was requested by the Alameda County Health Care Services Agency
(ACHCSA) in their letter to Chevron dated April 25, 2000. Wells MW-12 through MW-14 will be installed
aJong the southwestern side of Foothill Boulevard to delineate the extent of methyl tertiary butyl ether
(MtBE) impact downgradlent of the site. Proposed well locations are shown on the attached Site Plan. Well
MW-14 will be installed, surveyed developed, and sampled in accordance to the procedures described in
Tasks I through 5 in GR’s original work plan for off-site well installation.

If you have questio'ns regarding this Addendum 1 to Work Plan, please call us in our Dublin office at (925)
551-7555.

Sincerely

Gettler-Ryan Inc. S . _—t
L]
Barbara Sieminski '

Project Geologist
R.G. No.6676

tephen . Carter
Senior Geologist
R.G. No. 5577

Attachment: Figure 2. ‘Site Plan

cc: Mr. Scott Seery, ACHCSA
‘Mr. Chuck Headlee, RWQCB San Francisco Bay, Reglon
- Mr. Harv Dhaliwal, G&$ Associates, Inc.
Ms. Betty Owen, Chevron
GR File
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